
Vincent County Council – Correspondence Crown Lands Office – 1877-1878 

File A17 

• Letter from the Commissioner Crown Lands, J.P.Maitland to W. George Clark, Vincent 

County Clerk, informing him that his letter of the 3rd instance had been received and read by 

the Land Board and noted for future guidance – 9 May 1877 

• Letter from the Commissioner of Crown Lands, J.P Maitland, being agreeable to request and 

sending a list of lands sold within the County and also the names of the purchasers – 15 

January 1878 


